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Dear Members and Friends of FPC,  
 

There IS A TEAM THAT CONSISTENTLY ADVANCES ON THE FIELD.  
GOD’S TEAM from FPC WILL CONTINUE TO ADVANCE ACROSS THE FIELD – THE 
MISSION FIELD – 
this OCTOBER. May GOD BLESS YOU and YOUR FAMILY THROUGH THE 
WONDERFUL WORK AND WORSHIP OF GOD at and through FPC, ESPECIALLY ON 
EACH SPECIAL SUNDAY THIS MONTH: 
 

- October 7 – We will celebrate World Communion Sunday. Receive the BREAD 
of LIFE, Jesus Christ! 
 

- October 14 – The Dr. Roy Scott will affirm his Profession of Faith and will be 
baptized in the 8:30 a.m. Service. We will also continue in the Sermon Series, 
What’s Coming! 

 

- October 21 – We’ll continue further into the deep truths of What’s Coming, baptize 
Winn Fandel at the 11 a.m. Service, and hold a Called Meeting of FPC 
Starkville, MS, Inc. at the conclusion of that 11 a.m. Service for the purpose of 
voting to confirm that all members of the Session at any given time also are member 
of – and together constitute – the church corporation’s Board of Directors. 

 

- October 28 – We will celebrate Reformation Sunday, as well as hold a Called 
Meeting of the Congregation beginning at 8:30 in the Sanctuary for the primary, 
stated purpose of electing four elders and four deacons to serve, respectively, on 
the Session Class of 2021 and the Diaconate Class of 2021. The Nominating 
Committee’s slate of six candidates for each Board Class of 2021 will be received, 
and additional nominations of active members prepared to be candidates may also 
be received. Then the election will be conducted for Individual active members each 
to vote n the Fellowship Hall, with the voting open from 9 a.m. to 12:30 p.m.. 

On Sunday afternoon, October 28, plan to join us at Robinson Lake for our Annual Fall 
Harvest Festival. The festival includes many fun games and activities, a fellowship dinner, 
hayrides, a costume contest, and Trunk or Treat.  
 
Your pastor and friend in Christ, 
Martin W. Lifer III 
 

 

 

We Are Blessed to Bless! 
Stewardship Faith Focus Highlights Our November to Remember  

Filled with Thanksgiving for So Many Blessings We Have Received from God  
and with Our Hope and Faith Commitments for 2019.   

 

Dear Members and Friends of FPC,  
 

In this month of Thanksgiving, we in fact have much to celebrate in the ways God has blessed his congregation and 
the mission of FPC Starkville, not only most recently in this fall filled with remarkable worship, fellowship, and 
outreach mission opportunities, but also as we consider all that God has done for us throughout 2018 – our first full  

[Pastor’s Letter continued on Page 2] 
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FPC Church 
Family News 

Ashleigh Murdock, Michelle Rackley, 
and Orly Hardin. 

Photos of October baptisms at FPC: (1) above left – 
The Oct. 7 baptism of Dr. Roy Scott, upon his 
profession of faith in Jesus; and (2) above right – the 
baptism of baby Winn Fandel (with father Peyton and 
mother Catherine presenting). 
On October 20, FPC member Laurin (“Spook’) Scales  
joined the Church Triumphant. 
On October 21, FPC’s Robert and Jean Alice McDavid 
provided flowers for worship and a special display, 
remembering the life, faith, courageous service to our 
country, and the 40th birthday of their son Taylor. 
 

Photos above: Top left – Jay Cook presents Bailey (and shows her the gift box she was given by FPC Women’s 
Ministries. Top right – Hunter Harrington and presents Henry. Bottom left – Leah Kemp presents Everett. Bottom 
right –Laura, Joel, Lillian, Lucille, and Henry Downey with baby Esther. See also the photo on Page 1 of Laura 
presenting Esther.  

[Pastor’s Letter continued from Page 1] 
 

year in the Evangelical Presbyterian Church, God has brought renewed energy and growth to many of our ministries 
and most certainly to our expanding Outreach Mission efforts. God is doing an exciting work through FPC, and we 
are making great impact for the gospel. In that Good News, we specifically ask you to help us plan ahead for the 
forthcoming year with your clear commitments to worship, give, and serve in God’s House and mission in 2019.   
Dedication Sunday will be November 11. The Stewardship and Fellowship Teams hope that you will join them that 
day for the Dedication Sunday Brunch (10:25-10:50 a.m.), as well as in submitting your commitment cards – 
(a) into the Offering Plates or (b) directly into the secured Blessed to Bless collection boxes. However, throughout 
November, feel free to make your commitments for 2019 in any of the following ways: 

(1) Placing any or all of your commitment cards in the Sunday Offering during any of our Lord’s Day 
Services this month; 

(2) Placing any or all of your commitment cards in the Blessed to Bless Stewardship Collection Boxes in the 
entrances to the Sanctuary, Fellowship Hall, or Church Office on any Sunday or other day this month; 

(3) Mailing your cards to the Church Office; or  
(4) Emailing your basic information (or scans or photos of your cards) to Rita Usher at the Church Office 

Email Address (info@fpcstarkville.com.) 
 

May you know the joy of being Blessed to Bless –this month, next year, and in eternity! 
 
Your pastor and friend in Christ, 
   Martin 

Photos at right: Rev. Marcus 
Richmond, Pastor of 
ServantHood Outreach 
Ministries International 
Church & Mission (based in 
Okolona and West Point) joins 
Pastor Lifer in serving the 
Lord’s Supper at FPC on 
World Communion Sunday; 
and Edward Kemp on that 
same Sunday, Oct. 7, leads a 
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Photos: Top left – Betsy Luke presents 
George Porter Luke, as George’s older 
brother, Wade, joins them. 
Top right – Caitlin Rackley presents William 
Bounds. 
At far left – Amy Weiskopf presents  Charles 
William Weiskopf. 
Immediate left – Catherine Fandel presents 
Winn Fandel. 
Bonus photo below –Peggy Moore following 
the fellowship and worship service with her 
great-grandchildren Mary Cameron, Collier, 
and Henry Martin. 
 
 

FPC Fellowship 
Church Family & Friends Celebrated Our Annual Fall Harvest Festival at 

Robinson Lake on Sunday Afternoon, October 28 
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FPC Discipleship and Outreach/Mission News 

Mission – Good News and Opportunities 
 

This spring, being part of the EPC – a Global Movement of Evangelical Presbyterian Churches -  continues 
to challenge and to facilitate our commitment to Christ’s Mission regionally, nationally, and 

internationally. As we connect further with EPC international missions sharing the Good News of Jesus to 
nations and people groups among whom Islam is the majority religion, we continue to pray for persecuted 

EPC missionaries, including Pastor Andrew Brunson, who is imprisoned in Turkey. 

In April, FPC began another new 
ministry for the Young Adults God is 
bringing to our mission:  
The Post-Grad Young Adult Small 
Group Bible Study & Fellowship Small 
Group. 
In addition, Mission leader Dr. Garth 
Gilmore taught at Wednesday Night 
Friends & Family (April 11), and Pastor 
Lifer met with approved the completed 
studies of our older children’s Worship 
& Communion Class, which was led by 
Janice Kinard. 
Mission India. As indicated on the Easter 

VBS 2018 Sign-Up is Open! 
For children Ages 4 years-old thru Rising 6th graders 

 

SHIPWRECKED! RESCUED BY JESUS 
 

June 11-14, 2018; 8:30-11:30 a.m.  
at First Presbyterian Church 

 

VBS Kickoff and Summer Fellowship: June 10, 4:30 p.m. at Robinson Lake 
 

Web site for registration: www.vbspro.events/p/fpc2018vbs   

… to an Exciting 
Summer, Beginning 
with Vacation Bible 
School Next Month!  

 

November FPC Women’s Ministry Evening Fellowship Gathering 
Monday, November 5, at The Veranda, beginning 5:30 p.m. 

All ladies – members and guests, college students and all generations–   
Come join us for a fun evening of fellowship and food.  Childcare available, but please call Orly Hardin 662-418-3139, 

Kristen Skinner 662-643-9326, or Nancy Lifer 843-290-8825 if you need childcare. 
_________________________________________________________________ 

VIP Operation Christmas Child Packing Party on Friday, November 9,  
11:30 a.m. – 1:30 p.m., in Fellowship Hall. 

All VIPs (members, visitors and guests Age 65+ ) –Join us for a light lunch, hearing news about the mission of 
Samaritan’s Purse Operation Christmas Child, AND then helping pack shoe boxes. All materials will be provided, but 

please call or email to Rita Usher at the Church Office by Thursday, November 8, to let us know you are coming. 

FPC Starkville Joins the United Kingdom Partnership! 
The UKP is committed to the revitalization of evangelical Christianity in the UK through the 

starting/planting of new churches, and FPC begins by partnering with the Free Church of Scotland in 
helping support the start of  a new church in Haddington, Scotland (the birthplace of John Knox). 

In the first days of October, which followed Rev. David Meredith’s visit to and preaching at FPC Sept. 26 -30, Elder 
and Outreach Chairman Jack Forbus and Pastor Martin Lifer attended the Annual Ministry Meeting of the UK 

Partnership, held this year (October 1-2) at the Spanish River Presbyterian Church in Boca Raton, FL. 

Photo below – at left: The new church, led by Rev. Ali Sewell, as it began its first open worship services earlier this fall. 
Photo below – at right: Pastor Lifer in Boca Raton with Scot Pastor Neil Macmillan and English Church Planter Pete Gower of 
Christ Church Liverpool. Neil is at center with his first-ever slice of key lime pie. Neil is a very experienced and effective church 
planter, serves as Sr. Pastor of the Free Church of Scotland's Cornerstone Church in Edinburgh, and is also the Director of 
Generation Church Planting for the Free Church. 

Ben and Allison Jackson lead some of the MSU undergraduate and graduate students involved in our FPC/CCO 
University Outreach Ministry not only in weekly Sunday morning Bible Study and weekly Monday night Fellowship 
Dinners & Sharing, but also in mission help to FPC and the community. The photos below are of FPC/CCO 
students who volunteered and helped at our Fall Harvest Festival. 

A Major Outreach/Mission Update: 
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FPC Children’s Ministry 
From an Inspired Spring  

(Including Great Bible Study, Music, and Fun on Wonderful Friends & Family Wednesday Nights)…  
More FPC Outreach/Mission Good News (continued) 

In Their October Travel to Israel (for MSU), FPC Deacon John Rush and Elder 
Dr. Jimmy Hardin hand-delivered to Dr. Garth Gilmour a Mission-Support Check 

from FPC to The Christian Ministry to the Jewish People in Israel (“CMJ”).  
Meanwhile, in Starkville last month, Elders Bob Daniels and Dolph Bryan 

joined Pastor Martin Lifer in delivering to Rev. Marcus and Rhonda Richmond a 
van from FPC, to be used by ServantHood Outreach Ministries International in 

its Mission to all people involved in the church, but especially to the single 
mothers and their children who constitute the core group  receiving ministry. 

Photo at right: Pastor Lifer and Deacon Joel 
Downey (Executive Director of Starkville Habitat 
for Humanity) on September 23 share good 
news from the mission, and Pastor Lifer presents 
to Joel for Habitat another Outreach Mission gift 
(funded by regular tithes and offerings). 
  
 
 

In October, we joined the EPC and, specifically, other EPC congregations in: (1) 
Helping fund EPC Emergency Mission Relief to residents and congregations in 

the Panhandle of Florida and parts of Sothern Georgia seeking to recover 
from the devastation of Hurricane Michael; and (2) Rejoicing in, and thanking 
God for, the release from Turkey and the Return to the United States of EPC 

Pastor & Missionary Andrew Brunson and his wife, Norine.  
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Contact	
  or	
  leave	
  a	
  message	
  for	
  Pastor	
  Martin	
  Lifer,	
  or	
  speak	
  with	
  Rita	
  Usher	
  in	
  the	
  Church	
  
Office	
  –Monday	
  through	
  Friday	
  –	
  at	
  the	
  Church	
  Office	
  Number	
  (662)	
  323-­‐1994,	
  or	
  via	
  
email	
  to	
  Office@fpcstarkville.org.	
  In	
  addition,	
  you	
  may	
  reach	
  the	
  following	
  ministry	
  
staff	
  via	
  their	
  direct	
  email	
  addresses	
  listed	
  below:	
  

	
  

FPC	
  and	
  FPCCC	
  Ministry	
  Staff	
  -­‐	
  	
  email	
  addresses	
   	
  
Rev.	
  Dr.	
  Martin	
  Lifer,	
  Pastor	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  mwlifer3@gmail.com	
  
Rita	
  Usher,	
  Pastoral	
  Secretary	
  &	
  Office	
  Administrator	
  	
  office@fpcstarkville.org	
  
Ashleigh	
  Murdock,	
  Children’s	
  Ministry	
  Coordinator	
  	
  aabmurdock@gmail.com	
  
Dr.	
  Craig	
  Aarhus,	
  Music	
  Director	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  aarhus@bellsouth.net	
  
Jennifer	
  Blackbourn,	
  Organist	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  jenniferblackbourn@hotmail.com	
  	
  
Kathy	
  McGill,	
  Children’s	
  Choir	
  Director	
  katherinemcgill@hotmail.com	
  
Ellen	
  Mauldin,	
  Church	
  Librarian	
  	
  	
  mem3@bellsouth.net	
  
Chris	
  Bertrand, Facilities	
  Manager	
  	
  cjb763@msstate.edu	
  
Amanda	
  Corley, Child Care Director  fpcccdirector@fpcstarkville.org 

First Presbyterian Church 
307 University Drive 
Starkville, MS 39759 

Thank You to Our Fellowship Team for a Great Harvest Festival on 
October 28 at Robinson Lake. (See photos above and  on Pages 3 & 4.)  

    

NOW plan to join us for: 
 

- Our Pizza, Popcorn, and Movie Fellowship at 5 p.m. on Sunday, 
November 4, in the Fellowship Hall – with Our Showing of KNOX;  

and 
 

Our Dedication Sunday Brunch,  
Nov. 11, 10:25 – 10:50 a.m.  


